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Congress of the United States
finuse of Represeutatines
Uashington, DC 20315-0332

July 24,2010

Northern California Chinese Culture-Athletic Federation
4343 Peralta Blvd., Suite D
Fremont. CA 94536

Dear Friends.

I would like to extend my most heartfelt congratulations to the Northern
California Chinese Culture-Athletic Federation as you celebrate the 8™
annual Northern California All Chinese-American Olympics on August
14, 2010.

The Northern California All-Chinese Olympics is a huge event within the
Chinese community. Over the course of its history, your group has hosted
tens of thousands of athletes of all ages who compete in a variety of sports,
including track, baseball, basketball, soccer, and swimming, This year will be no different, with your
federation looking forward to over 100 teams and 5,000 athletes participating in your Olympics.

The NCCCAF fills an important role in Northern California’s Chinese community. By hosting
this competition, you emphasize participation in sports and underscore the importance of healthy
lifestyles. Additionally, the NCCCAT further unites the Chinese-American community by
bringing people together in the spirit of sportsmanship.

On behalf of the United States House of Representatives and the people of the 32™
Congressional District, I offer my congratulations and best wishes for your success in the future.

Sincerely,

JUDY CHU, Ph.D.
Congressmember, 32" District
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